
 

• First – Big News –  A bank of EV Chargers are being installed in the parking 

lot  and will be available for use by early summer. Check the OlyCAP social 

media platforms  or call the office for updates. 

• Of particular note: Congregate Meals for seniors continue. Please contact 

Sarah at 360-390-4013 to get signed up. There is no charge for folks 60 years 

of age or older, although donations are accepted. Click on the ‘Monthly 

Menu’ button on the webpage for details. 

• The small commercial kitchen at the Center is available for short or long 

term rental – please call the Center and speak with the Manager if you are 

interested in using the kitchen. 

• SHIBA (Statewide Health Insurance Benefits Advisors) offers no cost 

Medicare counseling twice a month, on the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays. Please 

check the calendar for exact days and times. Appointments are not 

necessary. 

• Weekly Foot Care Clinic continues every Wednesday morning – please call 

360-390-4014 and select option #3 for information or to make an appointment. 

• WIC (Special Supplemental Nutrition Program for Women, Infants and 

Children)has resumed their regular schedule at Tri Area – on the 1st and 3rd 

Tuesday of the month. Call County Public Health WIC at 360-385-9432. 

• First Steps, the YMCA Family Resource Navigator and Peninsula 

College’s Outreach folks  are now in the building on the same day/time as 

WIC – so please check the calendar elsewhere on this webpage and be in 

touch with them for appointments. 

• And finally, check out the beautiful planters and wonderful grounds work 

around the property that the Tri Area Garden Club continues to do year in and 

out. 500 daffodils came up this spring! If you would like to plug in with a fun 

group of gardeners, please give the office a call and we’ll get you set up.  
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The Center welcomes groups who have been using the Center for years as 
well as those renting rooms in the building for the very first time. Refer to 
the rental information elsewhere on the Community Center webpage and 
do not hesitate to give a call with any questions if something is not clear. 
Our phone number is 360-390-4014. Office hours are generally 9am-1pm. 
If you get the voice mail during, before  or after office hours, please leave a 
message and you WILL get a call back.  

Please check out the calendar button on the main page. It is kept up to 
date in real time, so any changes are noted as soon as they are made. 


